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Friday 13th December 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 5 Educational Visit to Stubbington Study Centre 
Monday 3rd March – Friday 7th March 2024 

 
As you are aware, your child has been invited to go on a residential to Stubbington Study Centre. To support 
organising this trip we have included all the relevant information, either in this letter or enclosed in the 
information pack.  
 
As yet, we have not been allocated our activities for the residential, but we have included in this e-mail the 
Parent Information Pack from Stubbington. You can also visit their website at any point for videos, photos 
and further information, Stubbington Study Centre | Hampshire County Council (hants.gov.uk). We are, 
however, hoping to have this information ready for our Information meeting on Tuesday 14th January 2025.  
 
Parents / Adults Information Meeting 
 
You are all invited to join us on Tuesday 14th January 2025, in class 5CS. During this time, we intend on 
providing parents and adults with all the information you need regarding our upcoming residential.  
Time 15:30 – 16:00.  
 
Medical Forms 

 
To support organising this trip, we enclose the attached consent and medical form for you to complete and 
return to school as soon as possible. (NO child may take part in this trip unless we have this information).  
Please complete by Tuesday 14th January 2025 to support us to complete them in time for the date 
requestion by Stubbington.   
 
 
Dietary Needs 
 
Whilst we are at Stubbington, special diets can be arranged. Therefore, would you please let us know, in 
writing, of any specific dietary requirements your child may have. We do require this information by Tuesday 
14th January 2025. Furthermore, should your child have any additional diet needs, please highlight this again 
at the top of the form in BOLD writing please, e.g. vegetarian, this will enable us and the Stubbington team 
to ensure that the child must follow that diet for the duration of the visit. 
 
Luggage 
 
Within the parent information pack is the kit list for the visit and a required clothing list for specific activities, 
please make sure you read through these lists before packing your child’s case and LABEL ALL ITEMS!  
Activities will continue to take place in the rain, so light, waterproof clothing is essential. The children also 
need shoes that are comfortable for walking in, it is best if the shoes are old and can be thrown away after 
use. 
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All luggage should be packed into ONE small suitcase/holdall (which your child will have to carry themselves). 
It is important that ALL of your child’s possessions (including luggage) are marked clearly with their name – 
this includes towels, all clothing and shoes. 
 
 
Important things to note: 

Although we will be holding a parent meeting, we have included some useful information below, for those 

who would like to make some preparations for the trip beforehand.  

On Monday 3rd March, we will be leaving after registration, so children will need to arrive for school at the 

usual school time.  

Upon arrival at school, children will need to neatly line up their suitcases/bags outside their classroom on the 

morning of the school trip. They should also be labelled. 

We will return on Friday 7th March  

After lunch, we will be leaving the Stubbington site, and when we have returned, we will be coming back in 

to the classroom for normal dismissal at the end of the school day, at 3pm, from your child’s classroom door.   

As it will be March, the temperature is variable and a high possibility of rain, so please ensure your children 

have plenty of warm and waterproof clothes. 

Finally, as mentioned above, we would like to invite you to a brief parent information meeting on Tuesday 
14th January at 3.30pm to answer any queries and look at some of the activities the pupils will be taking part 
in.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Colarusso, Miss Cawthorne, Miss Evans, Miss Sweatman and Mrs Bannister-Palmer   
Year 5 Teachers 

 

 


